
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Missouri Right to Life suggests the following pro-life protective language be added to 
any economic development bill that opens the door on the issue of Life Sciences 
Research in order to assure that innocent human lives are not sacrificed in any life 
sciences research.  Obviously, the Life Sciences Research issue can be defined in a 
variety of ways and we have attached a copy of an article to this testimony written by Dr. 
David Prentice with the Family Research Council. 
 
Suggested Language: 
 
“It is not the intent of this section to include research as defined by Article III, 
section 38 (d) of the Missouri Constitution and this section shall be subject to the 
provisions of section 196.1127.”  


